
City Clerk January 2023 Report 

 

 

My Name is Morgan Allain Simeon and I am the new City Clerk, I started working on January 10 

last week. This week is my second week so far, I like it and excited to learn a lot. So far I’ve filed 

2022 in banker boxes, made new files for the New 2023 Year. Missy is doing a great job so far on 

training me on-the-job and I look forward to continuing my employment with the City of Aniak. 


